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» Presented feedback from |l and outlined advice notes; SFR
recommended that this material should not be progressed and expressed
grave concern about |l leading this development (due to personal
political stance). SFR informed that they have submitted an FOI to all LAs
involved to enquire “who in their local authority has been seconded to the
‘Glasgow and Clyde Management Group™ — each LA replied that they were
aware of no-one seconded to this management group. This has raised a
concern about the validity of the development group which the SFR may
explore this ‘discrepancy’ further through the FOI process.

. _ has been in regular email communication to enquire about the
progress of this work. His latest enquiry (June 16) is on the existence of
Scottish legislation that is comparable with the 1996 Education Act for
England and Wales which includes a duty to ensure that political material
used in schools is not biased. (SG Legal preparing a response).




